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From: Gurpreet Kaur
To: All Alders; licensing; Evers, Tag
Subject: Agenda 58 crown liquor
Date: Wednesday, June 26, 2024 7:21:04 PM

Some people who received this message don't often get email from gurpreetkaur8523@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

Hello sir/mam

my name is Preet. I am owner of Rocky’s Liquor on 2734 E. Washington Ave.

3510 E Washington Ave • Agent: Amit Kumar Class A Beer, Class A Liquor, Class A Cider

This business very close to many other liquor stores on East Washington like, Rocky’s liquor Hy-Vee ,Trixies Liquor, four season, Mahan liquor, Mexican, grocery store, and liquor on East
Washington,  Indian, grocery store, and Liquor close to East town Mall, close to downtown festival food has full liquor license. Maybe many more , it’s very next to Quiktrip gas station that
carries beer wine and many more gas stations that carry beer and wine, I don’t think that city should approve this brand new license.

* Considering the area of this address address and as a liquor store owner in this area, I myself is going through a lot of issues because it is a hot spot for homeless people to hang out. We always
see people passed out with overdose of drugs. We are our self facing a lot of problems with shoplifting every week every week you can check with the police. There is a lot of panhandling that
goes outside every business here.

nobody in the neighborhood got any postcard or letters to aware them about this new liquor license in the agenda today I’m sure a lot of other people are gonna oppose it. 

As small city, that’s growing big we don’t want a liquor store in every block. This will increase more crime and drop the graduation rate down. We are already suffering a lot of crime in this area
when there is already a lot of liquor store in the particular area we do not need more and this is the main street of the building going towards the capital we wanna look presentable. 

This is the main hub for homeless people. Because of that there is so much crime on the street. Please ask around the other liquor stores how many times they have to call police. 

Here are some of the pictures that I posted on the wall of shame at my store of shoplifters and pictures change every month .
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